
Dear Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
Please support the passing of SB764, SB797, SB868. 
 
We your constituents, need to see effective and sensible gun control laws enacted and SB764 is 
the first step. Studying data and gathering statistics is paramount to understanding what works 
and what doesn’t.  
 
We also need to close the Charleston loophole with SB797. Preventing transfer of a gun to 
someone who shouldn’t have one is just common sense.  
 
And SB868 is vital if we want a chance to substantially reduce senseless loss of life when 
someone is in crisis. My family has dealt with this tragedy twice and we don’t want to see it 
happen again. Simply ignoring the #1 method of suicide by a substantially large margin when 
someone is in crisis is flat out unacceptable!  
 
Again, please support the passing of SB764, SB797 and SB868 
 
Sincerely, 
Randy M. Bonella 
4122 SW Garden Home Road 
Portland, Oregon 97219 


